
To whom it may concern, 

 

The present is to inform that I will be finishing my Masters in Computer Engineering.
I want to thank the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) for accepting 
me into the fellowship program.  Thanks to the experience in graduate school I was able to 
obtain two internships at Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory (LLNL).  In turn 
because of those experiences I also found several opportunities to work in the Federal 
Government.  I will be starting work at Naval Explosive Ordnance Disposal Technology 
Div (NAVEODTECHDIV) in Indian Head, MD.  I hope to be able to 
comply with the contract agreement with this Federal job while also contributing to the men 
and women in uniform. 

Once again I would like to thank you, the NRC, for the opportunity you have given me and 
I hope to continue to move forward. 

 

Thank you for your attention, 

~Yesenia D. M. 


